
Welcome to 6th Grade! 
Etna Elementary 2025-2026   

 

meet your teachers at Back to School Night on Tuesday, August 19th from 4-6pm 

Bring Supplies to the First Day of School on Thursday, August 21st  

English Department 
We absolutely love teaching and are committed to fostering a growth mindset in our 
students. In our classroom, we celebrate effort, take on challenges with curiosity, and 

learn from one another.  We can’t wait to support your child on this journey and help them 
thrive—both academically and beyond. 

Mrs. Helgesen and Mrs. Putnam 
 

Bring the Following Supplies to English Class on the first day of school:  

● 1 ½ inch heavy-duty binder with clear plastic cover 
● 1 package of college-ruled loose-leaf paper 
● 8-tab binder dividers (no pockets) 
● Headphones (for individual use in class) 
● Mechanical pencils with extra lead (replace as needed) 
 

Math Department 
6th grade is a challenging math year, but we love to make it fun and enjoyable. We teach 

kids to work hard and enjoy the process but also take the time to have some fun and reap 
the rewards of our efforts.  Can’t wait to meet you all and have a great year! 

Mrs. Kabonic and Mrs. Wolfley 
  

Bring the Following Supplies to Math Class on the first day of school:  

● 4 pocket folders (different colors of your choice) 
● 1 college rule notebook 
● 1 box of 12 colored pencils 
● 1 package of #2 pencils 
● 2 fine-tip whiteboard markers 
 
 
 

We can’t wait to get started! See you in August! 


